Info

From: Mia Otokiak

Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 1:06 PM
To: permits@arctickingdom.com

Cc: Info

Subject: NIRB 15AN029: Clarification Questions
Hello,

My name is Mia Otokiak and | am the Junior Technical Advisor that has been assigned to your NIRB Screening File No.: 15AN029.

After reviewing your NIRB Online Application, | just have a few clarification questions:
1. Canyou provide coordinates of the temporary camp on Lancaster Sound and can you clarify whether the camp would be on an ice floe?
Can you confirm that you will be using snowmobiles to transport personnel and equipment to facilitate tourist activities?
Can you clarify how you will be receiving water for the duration of the Lancaster Sound camp?
Where will you be storing your fuel cache for the duration of the camp?
Will you be using the existing landing strip on Coburg Island, will you be creating a new one or will you be landing on the ice?
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I look forward to your response, and if you have any questions or comments, you can email me back here or call me directly at (867) 983-4622.
Please be advised to cc info@nirb.ca in all future correspondence.

Best regards,

Mia Otokiak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board

P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0C0

Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033




